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Dear PUC,
I am writing you on behalf of my family, friends and neighbors who live in Frisco,

Texas.

We are writing you to ask you to oppose and take action to the proposed power line
project by Brazos Electric Power in Frisco, Texas. We strongly encourage you to ask
the company to see alternative routes, such as the one proposed by the City of Frisco
since their proposed plan will impact over 30,000 residents and 3 proposed schools
to be built in the near future (High School, Middle School and elementary School).

Their proposal is a “low cost” alternative driving straight through the middle of our

growing, family-oriented community. Their proposal will negatively impact
hundreds of millions of dollars in real estate and business investment that have

made over the last 10 years in the West Frisco part of the community. The long-
term impact to the community would be DEVASTATING and it would have a

substantial impact not only on property values along the proposed paths but also
upon future investments by any future resident or land developer.

Sincerely Yours,
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